



presso Ministero della Giustizia

Prot n° 0004572 del 03/05/2011

PROT. N.

The President

Dear Colleagues,

The Consiglio Nazionale Geometri e Geometri Laureati is pleased to announce the organization of the III° International and Professional Training Course for Surveyors.

The course, arranged by the Consiglio Nazionale in cooperation with the Hellenic Association of Rural and Surveying Engineers and supported by Geoweb, will take place in Athens, unlike the previous 2 ones held in Rome, from the 3rd to the 15th October 2011.

It is address to European Young Surveyors up to 35 years old and will be held in English language. The teachers involved in this event will be from Italy, Greece and Turkey.

The Consiglio Nazionale will take charge of every expenses of all participants related to their permanence during the course except the travels ones.

So dear Colleagues, I warmly invite You to send two/three representatives of Your Country to participate in the Course.

The demands have to be sent within the 30 August 2011 to the email address m.scorza@cng.it or to the fax number +39 06 48903894. Do not hesitate to contact Dott.ssa Maria G. Scorza (tel: +39 06 4203161/+39 06 42031673, mob: +39 336 921447, fax: +39 06 48903894, e-mail: m.scorza@cng.it) for any kind of explanation and assistance you need.

I thank You very much for your cooperation and give You my best regards,

Geom. Fausto Savo

MGS - 3